FEB 11 1991

Docket No. 030-17472 License No. 37-19350-01

New Enterprise Stone and Lime Company, Inc.
ATIN: Paul Detwiler
President
P.0. Box 77
New Enterprise, Pennsylvaria 16664

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection No. 030-17472/90-01

this referc to your letter dated December 19, 1990, in response to our letter
dated November 28, 1990,

Thank you for inf-rming us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. Tnese actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed prog:am,.

Please describe the system you will be utilizing for tracking compliance.

In addition, describe what actions will be taken once nuncompliance has been
identified and who will be responsible for assuring that corrective actions are
implemented and effective.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
Paul D. Swetland

John R, White, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section C
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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